
Newsletter Number 4 

10 months to go. 
Have you booked your accommodation? 

Christmas is just around the corner then it is 2025 the National 

Austin 7 Rally will be here before you know it. 

The Bay to Birdwood is on the day before the start of the rally 

Sunday 19th October 2025. Please be aware that the format of 

the Bay to Birdwood has changed with cars up to 30 years old 

being eligible for the event. A link to entry forms for the Bay to 

Birdwood will be forwarded to you when they are available. 

Entry Forms for our Rally will be released in March with a 

closing date of the 30th of June. 

Preliminary events Schedule for Austin 7 National Rally 2025. 

Monday 20th October 2025 

Sign on 2pm-4pm  

Welcome Dinner 6pm. 

Tuesday 21 st of October 2025 

Visit Strathalbyn including Gilberts Motor Museum, Collectable Classics and Antique shops. 

Wednesday 22nd of October 2025 

Visit The Bend with Lunch and laps of the track. 

Thursday 23rd of October 2025 

Monarto Safari Park. 

Friday 24th October 2025 

Final Luncheon and trophy presentation. 

We are finishing with a luncheon so everyone can bring their Austin 7 and not need to go home in 

the dark. 

All runs are subject to change. 

Merry Christmas 

Andrew Dawes & David Grear 


